
IMPORTANT ELECTION NOTICE 

August 2, 2022 Primary Election Only 

 

 

 

Due to summer construction at Longacre and Farmington High 

Schools, voters in Precincts 3, 4, and 5 have a Polling Location Change. 

 

The Temporary Polling Locations are as follows: 

 

Precinct 3: Maxfield Education Center, Door 4 

  Large Meeting Room 

  32789 W 10 Mile Rd 

  Farmington, MI 48336 

 

 

Precinct 4: Maxfield Education Center, Door 4  

  Room 6 

  32789 W 10 Mile Rd 

  Farmington, MI 48336 

 

 

Precinct 5: Farmington Board of Education, Door 2 

  Large Meeting Room 

  32500 Shiawassee Rd 

  Farmington, MI 48336 

 

 

Maps have been provided on the back of this notice. To view election information, 

visit www.farmgov.com/elections. 

Please direct questions to farmingtonclerk@farmgov.com or  

248-474-5500 ext 2228.  
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Still uncertain about where you vote? Snap a picture of the 

QR code on the right, or visit bit.ly/FarmingtonVotes for 

our interactive map! 
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